
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                

               6th Floor 
Victoria House 

Southampton Row 
LONDON 

WC1B 4AD 
 

Tel: 020 7271 0451 
Fax: 020 7271 0499 

      website: www.lowpay.gov.uk 
e-mail: rosalind.hands@lowpay.gov.uk 

 
17 September 2014 

 
 
Ref: LPC/FOI/2014.09 
By Email only 
 
Dear Jordan, 
 
I am responding to your request dated 29 August 2014 under the Freedom of 
Information Act (FoI), in which you requested information concerning; 
 

1. The total number of employees who received remuneration equal to, or in excess 
of £100,000 in 2013-14. 
 

2. For those who received remuneration In excess of £150,000: 
a. employee’s name 
b. The employee’s job title 
c. The remuneration received by the employee 

An itemised list of expenses claims made by the employee. If an itemised list is not 
available, please provide the amount the employee claimed in expenses in 2013-14 

No employees at the Low Pay Commission received remuneration equal to, or in 
excess of £100,000 in 2013-14. 
 
If you have any queries about this reply, please contact me quoting the reference 
number above. 
 
Appeals procedure 
If you are unhappy with the result of your request for information, you may request an 
internal review within two calendar months of the date of this letter. If you wish to 
request an internal review please contact me. 
If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to 
apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. The Information 
Commissioner can be contacted at: 
 
Information Commissioner’s Office  
Wycliffe House  
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
Cheshire 
SK9 5AF 
 
Yours sincerely 

http://www.lowpay.gov.uk/


 
 
Rosalind Hands 
Communications and Administration Manager 
 
 
  
 
 


